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Liberty Quartet is pleased to announce the arrival of their newest vocalist, Paul Ellis.  Paul is no
stranger to Liberty Quartet, having traveled with the group for nearly four years before stepping
down in 2006 to serve as a worship pastor. Group manager Royce Mitchell states, “I am thrilled
to have Paul back on stage with us. His heart for worship and incredible voice will be an instant
asset to Liberty’s ministry. I can’t wait to see what God has for Liberty Quartet in the days
ahead!” Ellis will join Liberty Quartet in mid-February. Make plans now to attend a Liberty
concert in your area and celebrate this new chapter of ministry.

      For more information about Liberty Quartet, visit their website: www.libertyquartet.com .
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